

## Parent Advisory Council Report January 31, 2021

The Parent Advisory Council (PAC) met on Friday, January 15 at 3 pm. Members of the council consist of Ms. Mariecor Agravante, Mrs. Therese Nordstrom Christopher, Mr. Tony Christopher, Ms. Galit Gordon, Ms. Samantha Herrod, Ms. Brianne Manning, Ms. Randi Pugh, Mrs. Lacey Scott, Ms. Leah Smith, Mrs. Joy Elizabeth Sterling-Effie, Ms. Pam Towobola and Ms. Roann Vanderwath.

Compass shared an update of the Governor's January budget and its effects on the enrollment capacity for next school year. Re-enrollment is scheduled to open on March 1. Our Scholar Leadership Council met in December and January, and their draft minutes can be found on BoardonTrack.

Ms. Randi Pugh led the Council in an El Dorado Charter SELPA Community Advisory Committee Report.

Under New Business, the Council reviewed the 2020-21 PAC Survey. Members of the council suggested providing resources on technology healthy habits and ergonomics to scholars and parents. The council also reviewed and approved the 2020-21 School Plans for Scholar Achievement.

Draft minutes can be found on BoardonTrack. The next Parent Advisory Council meeting will be on Friday, March 19 at 3 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Ms. Randi Pugh Board Member & Parent Advisory Council Chair